
TEMPORARY PLACEMENT OF  

RECYCLE CONTAINERS 

 

A new pavement resistant to the heavy load associated with the recycling 

system is needed behind the heating plant. 

This work will start on March 2nd, 2020 and is expected to last 2½–3 weeks. 

 

In preparation, the recycling area will be cleared starting on Feb. 26th, 2020. 

The 6 large red containers, the clothes container, and the garden refuse 

cart are temporarily placed in the parking lot on the stroke facing 

Grønnevej/the S-track. 

Furthermore, plastic containers are set up for the remaining fractions. 

A container for large items is temporarily set up in the parking lot in front 

of the heating station. 

Signs will indicate where the waste is to be placed during this period. 

If  case of doubt, please, consult “the blue men” or the building 

managers’ office. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

G / F Vejlesøparken and the building manager 

Holte, February 21st, 2020 


